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The latest updates 

• Covid – 19  

 

• Christmas 

 

• Vans  

 

• Exclusive Monthly Offer  

Merry Christmas  

Here at South Hereford 

Motorcaravan Centre, we would 

like to wish all customers new 

and old a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

Our Service Department are 

offering an exclusive offer for all 

Newsletter subscribers.  

15 % OFF Labour on all Servicing 

taking place in January.  

(Not available in conjunction with any other 

offer. T’s & C’s Apply) 

On booking, please quote 

“Edition1” to receive this 

exclusive offer.  

 

Sign up today and keep an eye 

out as in some of our 

newsletters we will reward our 

subscribers with an exclusive 

offer.  

EXCLUSIVE OFFER  

Great News! We are going into 2021 with a great selection of new and 

used motorhomes in stock. We have worked very closely with all of our 

manufacturers and managed to secure new stock arriving and have a 

great choice that our customers can view at our Sales location just off the 

A40. Please call or email us today to book an appointment. If, due to the 

current global pandemic, you feel a virtual tour is more suited for you 

please let a member of the team know and we will gladly arrange this for 

you. With the current Covid guidelines, we have strict procedures in place 

to ensure the safety of both customers and staff. We are asking all 

customers to follow our guidelines when entering the motorhomes. 

Vehicle sanitisation is being carried out across both our sites to ensure 

safety. Hand washing and hand sanitiser is available so please use the 

provisions provided.  

Following the devastating storm damage we endured in February, we are 

continuing our journey to get back into our showroom as soon as 

possible. We are aiming for this to happen early in 2021 so keep an eye 

out for your invitation to join us! We have lots of exciting things coming 

up so we would like to thank our customers, staff and rebuild team for 

your continued support. We look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 

COVID-19 & STOCK UPDATE 

Christmas Shutdown:  

Service Centre: 22.12.20 - 04.01.21 

Sales Centre: 17.12.20 - 04.01.21 

SWIFT, ROLLERTEAM AND AUTOTRAIL 

PRODUCTIONS SLOTS ARE FULLY ALLOCATED 

FOR THE 2021 SEASON. ORDER YOUR VAN 

TODAY TO AVOID DISSAPOINTMENT 


